
 
  

 
From: dana@danatrabulsy.com 

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 4:26:06 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: 'Jolien Caraballo'; Russ Blackburn 

Subject: Request for Sponsorship 

Good Afternoon Mr. Blackburn and Councilwoman Caraballo, ( Russ and Jolien )  
  
Happy Holidays to you and the City of Port St. Lucie staff.  
  
As the City of Port St. Lucie continues to be recognized as one of the safest cities, and new businesses 
continue to move into town every day to stimulate job growth and prosperity, coupled with the low cost 
of living; we have a lot to celebrate. I am writing you in regards to the upcoming 13th Annual Treasure 
Coast Business Summit. The 13th Annual Treasure Coast Business Summit will be held on Thursday, May 
13th, 2021 at the MIDFLORIDA Event Center, and is the premier business community event on the 
Treasure Coast.  
  
The TCBS is a one-day unique event offering innovative ideas for growth, business to business 
networking, and enterprising small group learning breakout sessions facilitated by national and local 
business leaders. Its purpose serves to cultivate business to business connections at the expo with 
educational opportunities at the summit simultaneously. Thank you to the City of Port St. Lucie for 
proudly sponsoring and endorsing this important business community event for the past 12 years.  
  
We kindly ask that the City of Port St Lucie continue their endorsement of this event by way of use of 
the city logo on advertising materials, city official presence at the event, and partnership with the cities 
communication department for advertising opportunities leading up to the event. We are hoping to be 
placed on the city council’s January 11th 2021 agenda requesting permission of such.  
  
Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to working with the great City of Port 
St. Lucie again this year.  
  
Dana  
  
Dana Trabulsy 
772-475-3883 
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